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  ILC2022 Asia Pacific: Executive Summary 
 
 
Asia Pacific—UPF-Asia Pacific’s International 
Leadership Conference in April discussed 
solutions to challenges to peace and global 
order. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Slovakia Lecture Focuses on Waging Peace  
 
 
Bratislava, Slovakia—UPF-Slovakia held a 
lecture with the title “Is It Possible to Fight for 
Peace?” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-USA's IMAP Webinar Discusses Prospects for Establishing 
a UN Regional Office in Korea 

 
 
United States—A webinar, “Expectations for 
a United Nations Regional Office on the 
Korean Peninsula,” was held on April 26, 
2022. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Canada Webinar: “Viewing North Korea from Within”   



 

 

 
 
Canada—The second program in a series 
entitled “Viewing the DPRK from Within,” was 
broadcast from Montreal, 
Canada. 
 

  

  

  UPF-Korea's 10th Forum Highlights 40th Anniversary of "The 
Washington Times" 

 
 
Seoul, Korea—UPF-Korea's 10th 
Forum highlights 40th anniversary of The 
Washington Times.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 25: UPF-UTS Presents -The Work of Faith-Based 

Organizations at the United Nations: A Conversation with 

Ryan Koch of LDS Charities 

MAY 25: WCLC: Godism: Ending the History of War & Conflict 

MAY 26: UPF-EUME: Middle East Peace Initiative Forum  

MAY 31: UP-UK: The Importance of Family for Us & Society 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 11: UPF-EUME: Conference organized in Kosovo in conjunction with the 

government of Kosovo 

JUL 24: National Parents' Day 

JUL 27: UPF-EUME: Peace Road in Berlin 

  

  
 

           




